Vancouver Chapter
Harley Owners Group
Business Meeting

October 14, 2006

e R A S e

The meeting came to order at 10:10 a.m. at the Sushi restaurant.
We welcomed a new member today, Steve. Welcome to the Vancouver H.O.G.
Chapter!

OLD BUSINESS:

It has been a while since our last meeting, as a lot of members were on vacation.
Our last meeting was August 12, 2006 and a lot of events have happened.

August 6 — 12 Sturgis Rally

August 18-20 — Western Regional Rally in Chilliwack

August 20 — Gastown Show & Shine

August 20 — US Burn Camp ride — cancelled

September 2 — Butt Buster Ride to Osoyoos hosted by Dan & Rosalie. We
would like to thank Dan and Rosalie for being gracious hosts for this ride —
THANK YOU!

September 9 — Langley Cruisin Car Show & Shine

September10 — Munroe Swap meet

September 10 — Thunder in the Mountains — cancelled due to no available bike
parking

September 13 — 17 Bike Fest in Vegas — what happens in Vegas, stays in
Vegas. We all would also like to give a huge thank you to Darwin at Trev
Deeley’s for providing men’s and women'’s really nice Vegas Rally shirts for all
that attended the Rally. There were a lot of people that wanted to trade shirts
but we didn’'t have enough extra shirts to trade. Len graciously just swapped
shirts (his Vegas shirt from Darwin) for a 2002 rally with another man fresh and
dirty. Vern presented Len today with a new Vegas shirt so he didn’t have to
wear the old dirty one he received. We all had a really great time in Vegas and
shared fond memories. Here is a poem that Vern wrote with some of the things
we did:

WHAT HAPPENED IN VEGAS
By bike, by plane
By four wheeled devices

What happens in Vegas remains in Vegas

Dice and cards
Slots and chips
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